
The State of Maine claims a copyright in its codified statutes. If you intend to republish this material, we do require that you include the following disclaimer in your
publication:

All copyrights and other rights to statutory text are reserved by the State of Maine. The text included in this publication is current to the end of the Second Special
Session of the 122nd Legislature, which adjourned July 30, 2005, but is subject to change without notice. It is a version that has not been officially certified by the

Secretary of State. Refer to the Maine Revised Statutes Annotated and supplements for certified text.

The Office of the Revisor of Statutes also requests that you send us one copy of any statutory publication you may produce. Our goal is not to restrict publishing
activity, but to keep track of who is publishing what, to identify any needless duplication and to preserve the State's copyright rights.

PLEASE NOTE: The Revisor's Office CAN NOT perform research for or provide legal advice or
interpretation of Maine law. If you need legal assistance, please contact a qualified attorney.

§1711-A. Fees charged for records

Whenever a health care practitioner defined in section 1711-B furnishes requested copies of a patient's treatment record or a medical
report or an addition to a treatment record or medical report to the patient or the patient's authorized representative, the charge for the
copies or the report may not exceed the reasonable costs incurred by the health care practitioner in making and providing the copies or the
report. The charge for copies of records may not exceed $10 for the first page and 35¢ for each additional page. [2003, c. 418,
§2 (amd).]
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